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Monday 15th April 2024

Year 6 Revision Period

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you will be aware, Year 6 assessments take place from Monday 13th April until Thursday 16th

April 2024. In order to focus on getting the best results for our pupils to support them as they

transition into secondary education, we will be using the next four weeks to complete revision of key

learning.

This will mean an increased focus on the core subjects of reading, writing and maths, exploring test

technique, and revisiting previously taught content.

We will be sending out more details about SATs week on Monday 29th April, but if you have any

questions in the meantime, please get in touch, or speak to your child’s class teacher at our open

house event on Monday 22nd April.

Thank you, as always, for your continued support.

Many thanks,

Miss N Pullen

Deputy Headteacher
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